
Just last week, 84 Work4College (W4C) students 
were able to take the first step in paying for their 
college education (we had almost 150 applicants). 
The program has grown so much in the past 7 
years and we could not have done it without your 
support.

We want to personally thank each of you who 
have supported the program in the past. Once 
again, we are taking a leap of faith by offering a 
few extra students the opportunity to participate 
in this life-changing program, provided that some 
additional supporters will decide to step in.

As you may know, many local families have 
sustained real economic losses due to temporary 
or permanent job loss or salary reductions. This 
means our students need this opportunity to 
work to pay for their college now more than ever.
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